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Happy December!!
Wow, this year has flown by! I hope

everyone has a fantastic Holiday season.
Thank you so much to everyone who

attended the DCM and donated books. I cant
wait to see everyone at Spring Rally!!

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended
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On February 18th, I will be hosting Division
12's annual Spring Rally. At Spring Rally, we
will elect the 2024-2025 Division 12 Lt.
Governor, select Division 12 Most
Outstanding Key Clubber, and open the floor
for district endorsements. I encourage every
one of you to consider running for Lt.
Governor, it is a great experience. If you have
any questions, please let me know at
jack@ktkey.org

Divisional Spring Rally



Successful Winter Board

On December 2nd, I hosted Division
12's first in-person DCM of the year.

At the meeting, we created
bookmarks and held a drive for

books to the RMDH. Thank you so
much to everyone who attended,

and donated books! 

DCM Recap

This past November, the district board met
to begin planning our annual District
Convention at the Franklin Mariott Cool
Springs Hotel. This was an amazing
experience for everyone who was involved.
At the meeting, we discussed DCON
Workshops, received an update from our
International Trustee, and so much more!



Dues Payment
As many of you know, Key Club dues are a
total of $14 per member. When a member pays
their dues they gain access to many of Key
Club International's programs and partners.
Dues are now payable and will be due on
December 1st to avoid becoming a delinquent
club. For more information please contact me
at jack@ktkey.org

District Convention 
On March 22-24, we will be hosting our
annual District Convention in Franklin,

Tennesse! This is a can't-miss experience and
I highly recommend that you attend. At DCON,

you will hear from our Keynote speaker,
attend workshops, and complete a service
project! I will continue updating you all on

information as we get closer. 


